
 

 

 

 

 

 

Volume 16 |    DATE 26th November 2021 

Dear Parents/Carers  

 

I hope you are well. I know that there are storms forecast so please make sure you stay safe. 

Please also encourage your child to wear a coat to school as it is not pleasant saying in wet 

clothes all day if there is a down pour.  

 

SEND Tea Party 

The SEND Tea Party is taking place on Monday 29th November 3.00pm-4.30pm in the Drama 

Studio. If you are a SEND parent then you should have received an invitation. If you have 

not then please contact Miss Power fpower@boteler.org.uk  

 

COVID-19 LFD Testing 

Thank you for including all of the requested information when reporting COVID-19 cases. 

Student COVID cases are on the rise this week so we are keeping a close watch on this.  We 

currently have 8 positive cases taking us to a total of 64 cases since the beginning of the year.  

 

Oxplore MFL 

Oxplore MFL event taking place on Monday 29th November 2021 and Wednesday 1st December 

2021. Oxplore is the link that TCAT has with Oxford University.  

 

Sport and Performance Fixtures 

 

Tuesday 30th November 

• U15 Boys and Girls Warrington Schools Handball Competition in the Ball Hall 3.15 – 

5.00pm. 

• TCAT Sport Dodgeball Competition (Year 7 and Year 8) 3.15pm-4.15pm on the 

Courts. 

 

Wednesday 1st December 

• Year 7 Warrington Schools Netball Competition in the Ball Hall 3.15-5.00pm 

• Year 10 (at Great Sankey) and Year 9 (at Padgate Academy) Football Fixtures in the 

Warrington League. 

• Drama Club 3.00pm-4.00pm in the Drama Studio.  

 

Thursday 2nd December 

• U13s mixed Touch Rugby Competition in the Ball Hall 3.15 – 5.00pm. 

 

mailto:fpower@boteler.org.uk


NHS flu clinic 

The first flu session has been scheduled for 30th November 2021 with a follow up session 

scheduled for 13th December 2021. Information has been sent to Parents/Carers. Please 

contact us if you have not received this.  

 

EAL International Club 

International Club takes places every Thursday lunchtime in Room 6. Students who are new 

to the UK or who speak another language at home are welcome to join us every week to play 

games, practice language and communication skills and more importantly to meet other 

students who share similar life experiences. Kurdish, Turkish, Bulgarian, Cantonese, Latvian, 

Italian, Romanian, Japanese, Kannada, and Slovakian are just some of the languages spoken 

by our students. All students are welcome as there is so much to learn from each other! 

 

Please do not hesitate to contact us if you have any questions and have a lovely weekend.  

 

 

With very best wishes 

 

 
Beverley Scott –Herron 

Headteacher 


